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School Effectiveness Report Card 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
This year, all our schools within Discovery Trust will be sharing with you an annual ‘School Effectiveness Report Card’. 
The aim of which is to ensure on an annual basis, all stakeholders understand the schools’ strengths and areas of 
development. These report cards offer a comprehensive overview of our school's performance, helping stakeholders 
understand how well our school is doing in various areas. We strongly encourage you to review the report card and 
use it as a conversation starter with us about how we can continue to improve. At the back of the report, you will find 
a key which will help explain each section within the report. Data shared is compared to local and national averages 
for the previous academic year 2023-24. 
 
As Head Teacher of Parkland, I am proud of the continued improvements we have made to ensure that our provision 
is the best we can make it. This was highlighted in our OFSTED report in November 2023. Our staff work hard to 
provide a learning environment where all children can flourish, and I thank them for their continued support. We 
could not continue to make progress without their dedication. I am also keen to emphasise that your input, as 
stakeholders, is also vital to improving our provision and I thank you for the positive feedback we have received 
throughout the year as well as supporting us in identifying ways we could improve.  
 
As a school, we are always striving for better to ensure that the education we provide for our pupils is the best it can 
be. We remain committed to working with our trust central team and lead professionals to make the improvements 
identified while continuing to build on the many strengths we have as a school.  

 
Your support and engagement in our school community are highly valued.  
 
Warm regards, 
 
 
Mr A Hayes 
Headteacher 


